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Introduction to Contact Mechanics
In recent years the field of contact dermatitis has increased greatly
in importance in dermatology. The variety of exogenous, environmental
ly caused dermatoses has undoubtedly expanded over the past few de
cades with the increasing number of potentially toxic chemicals, the
changes in lifestyle, and the greater life expectancy in
industrialized societies. The value of international cooperation in
this field has long been realized and acted upon by the International
Contact Dermatitis Re search Group (ICDRG). By 1975 the international
journal Contact Dermatitis had been founded under the editorship of C.
D. Calnan. Thanks largely to the ICDRG and Contact Dermatitis, there
were, by 1986, enough additional dermatologists and scientists with a
special interest in this area to form the European Environmental and
Contact Dermatitis Research Group (EECDRG). Within 2 years they had in
stituted the European Society of Contact Dermatitis (ESCD) as an in
ternational forum for researchers in the field. The EECDRG decided to
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hold a symposium in Heidelberg in May 1988, an initiative supported by
the ICDRG, and on this occasion the new ESCD held its inaugural
session. The Society already has over 200 members and most national
contact dermatitis research groups in Europe are already represented;
new members are of course welcome. Subgroups and working committees
have been formed to address var ious topics including the
standardization of patch testing, photoder matology, and
bioengineering.

Clinical Contact Lens Practice
Phenomena occurring during a contact of two bodies are encountered in
everyday life. In reality almost every type of motion is related to
frictional contact between a moving body and a ground. Moreover,
modeling of simple and more complex processes as nailing, cutting,
vacuum pressing, movement of machines and their elements, rolling or,
finally, a numerical simulation of car crash tests, requires taking
contact into account. Therefore, its analysis has been a subject of
many research efforts for a long time now. However, it is author’s
opinion that there are relatively few efforts related to contact
between structural elements, like beams, plates or shells. The purpose
of this work is to fill this gap. It concerns the beam-to-beam contact
Page 3/29

Bookmark File PDF Contact
as a specific case of the 3D solids contact. A numerical formulation
of frictional contact for beams with two shapes of cross-section is
derived. Further, a couple of effective methods for modeling of smooth
curves representing beam axes are presented. A part of the book is
also devoted to analyze some aspects of thermo-electro-mechanical
coupling in contact of thermal and electric conductors. Analyses in
every chapter are illustrated with numerical examples showing the
performance of derived contact finite elements.

Language Contact in Amazonia
TRENDS IN LINGUISTICS is a series of books that open new perspectives
in our understanding of language. The series publishes state-of-theart work on core areas of linguistics across theoretical frameworks,
as well as studies that provide new insights by approaching language
from an interdisciplinary perspective. TRENDS IN LINGUISTICS considers
itself a forum for cutting-edge research based on solid empirical data
on language in its various manifestations, including sign languages.
It regards linguistic variation in its synchronic and diachronic
dimensions as well as in its social contexts as important sources of
insight for a better understanding of the design of linguistic systems
and the ecology and evolution of language. TRENDS IN LINGUISTICS
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publishes monographs and outstanding dissertations as well as edited
volumes, which provide the opportunity to address controversial topics
from different empirical and theoretical viewpoints. High quality
standards are ensured through anonymous reviewing.

Emergency Contact
Soft Contact Lens, Hearings Before the Subcommittee on
Government Regulation , 92-2, July 6 and 7, 1972
This comprehensive text and reference addresses the full scope of
contemporary contact lens science and practice. With two expert
editors and 100 first-rate contributors, the book presents
practitioners and students in optometry and ophthalmology with key
facts on corneal anatomy, recent research, contact lens design,
patient evaluation, clinical applications, patient education, and
complications of contact lens wear. More than 600 illustrations
complement the text. Clinical Contact Lens Practice will be the
standard text for required contact lens courses and will be an
invaluable everyday reference for practitioners.
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Fairness to Contact Lens Consumers Act
The Handbook of Language Contact offers systematic coverageof the
major issues in this field – ranging from the value ofcontact
explanations in linguistics, to the impact of immigration,to
dialectology – combining new research from a team ofglobally renowned
scholars, with case studies of numerouslanguages. An authoritative
reference work exploring the major issues inthe field of language
contact: the study of how language changeswhen speakers of distinct
speech varieties interact Brings together 40 specially-commissioned
essays by aninternational team of scholars Examines language contact
in societies which have significantimmigration populations, and
includes a fascinating cross-sectionof case studies drawing on
languages across the world Accessibly structured into sections
exploring the place ofcontact studies within linguistics as a whole;
the value of contactstudies for research into language change; and
language contact inthe context of work on language and society
Explores a broad range of topics, making it an excellentresource for
both faculty and students across a variety of fieldswithin linguistics

The Handbook of Language Contact
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This 2002 book studies the impact of the mobile phone on contemporary
society.

Three-Dimensional Contact Problems
Papers explore new developments in the Dutch government's policy
responses to the linguistic minorities constituted by recent
immigration, the theoretical implications of linguistic groups in
contact and conflict with one another, and the political reality which
frames life in Belgium. Contributors discuss each other's papers in a
debate section. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR

Proceedings of the 2nd International Symposium on Electric
Contact Phenomena, Graz, Austria, May 4, 5, 6, 1964
This is the second edition of the valuable reference source for
numerical simulations of contact mechanics suitable for many fields.
These include civil engineering, car design, aeronautics, metal
forming, or biomechanics. For this second edition, illustrative
simplified examples and new discretisation schemes and adaptive
procedures for coupled problems are added. This book is at the cutting
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edge of an area of significant and growing interest in computational
mechanics.

Contact
Since its introduction in 1967, Alexander A. Fisher's Contact
Dermatitis has been the one essential text for American dermatologists
who see patients with contact dermatitis. The sixth edition is an
encyclopedic reference that discusses all aspects of contact
dermatitis. It features a full color atlas section as well as color
images for the first time. The 6th edition provides updates on the
following sections: statistics and sources of rubber allergy; allergy
to plastic chemicals, especially epoxies and acrylics; textile dyes
and permanent press allergy; photo dermatitis; allergy to newer
preservatives and other ingredients in skin and hair care products and
cosmetics such as cocamidopropyl betaine, emulsifiers,
methyldibromoglutaronitrile; and metal allergy especially gold,
nickel, rare metal allergy and allergy to dental materials,
cardiovascular and orthopedic implants.

Contact Mechanics
Page 8/29

Bookmark File PDF Contact
What happens – sociologically, linguistically, educationally,
politically – when more than one language is in regular use in a
community? How do speakers handle these languages simultaneously, and
what influence does this language contact have on the languages
involved? Although most people in the world use more than one language
in everyday life, the approach to the study of language has usually
been that monolingualism is the norm. The recent interest in
bilingualism and language contact has led to a number of new
approaches, based on research in communities in many different parts
of the world. This book draws together this diverse research, looking
at examples from many different situations, to present the topic in
any easily accessible form. Language contact is looked at from four
distinct perspectives. The authors consider bilingual societies;
bilingual speakers; language use in the bilingual community; finally
language itself (do languages change when in contact with each other?
Can they borrow rules of grammar, or just words? How can new languages
emerge from language contact?). The result is a clear, concise
synthesis offering a much-needed overview of this lively area of
language study.

Gower Handbook of Call and Contact Centre Management
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A landmark work on human migration around the globe, Cultures in
Contact provides a history of the world told through the movements of
its people. It is a broad, pioneering interpretation of the scope,
patterns, and consequences of human migrations over the past ten
centuries. In this magnum opus thirty years in the making, Dirk
Hoerder reconceptualizes the history of migration and immigration,
establishing that societal transformation cannot be understood without
taking into account the impact of migrations and, indeed, that
mobility is more characteristic of human behavior than is stasis.
Signaling a major paradigm shift, Cultures in Contact creates an
English-language map of human movement that is not Atlantic Oceanbased. Hoerder describes the origins, causes, and extent of migrations
around the globe and analyzes the cultural interactions they have
triggered. He pays particular attention to the consequences of
immigration within the receiving countries. His work sweeps from the
eleventh century forward through the end of the twentieth, when
migration patterns shifted to include transpacific migration, return
migrations from former colonies, refugee migrations, and distinct
regional labor migrations in the developing world. Hoerder
demonstrates that as we enter the third millennium, regional and
intercontinental migration patterns no longer resemble those of
previous centuries. They have been transformed by new communications
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systems and other forces of globalization and transnationalism.

Pre-contact America: Oxford Bibliographies Online Research
Guide
This book is intended for mechanicians, engineering mathematicians,
and, generally for theoretically inclined mechanical engineers. It has
its origin in my Master's Thesis (J 957), which I wrote under the
supervision of Professor Dr. R. Timman of the Delft TH and Dr. Ir. A.
D. de Pater of Netherlands Railways. I did not think that the surface
of the problem had even been scratched, so I joined de Pater, who had
by then become Professor in the Engineering Mechanics Lab. of the
Delft TH, to write my Ph. D. Thesis on it. This thesis (1967) was weil
received in railway circles, which is due more to de Pater's untiring
promotion than to its merits. Still not satisfied, I feit that I
needed more mathe matics, and I joined Professor Timman's group as an
Associate Professor. This led to the present work. Many thanks are due
to G. M. L. Gladwell, who thoroughly polished style and contents of
the manuscript. Thanks are also due to my wife, herself an engineering
mathematician, who read the manuscript through critically, and made
many helpful comments, to G. F. M. Braat, who also read an criticised,
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and, in addition, drew the figures together with J. Schonewille, to
Ms. A. V. M. de Wit, Ms. M. den Boef, and Ms. P. c. Wilting, who typed
the manuscript, and to the Publishers, who waited patiently. DelftRotterdam, 17 July 1990. J. J.

Language Contact and Bilingualism
Finite Element Analysis of Beam-to-Beam Contact
This volume contains revised and extended versions of a selection of
the papers presented at “The Amsterdam Workshop on Language Contact
and Creolization.” These studies apply the concept of relexification
to creoles as well as other contact languages; highlight the relevance
of strategies of second language learning for theories of
pidgin/creole genesis; critically discuss the notions levelling (koine
formation) and convergence; the relation between types of contact
situations and processes of crosslinguistic influence; as well as the
linguistic consequences of the social structure of the plantation
system. In addition to discussing English-, French-, and Dutch-related
creoles, the papers cover a wide range of contact languages spoken
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throughout Africa, Asia, and Europe. The breadth and coverage makes
this an indispensable title for research in the field of contact
linguistics.

Languages in Contact and Conflict
This book deals with the consequences of converging and diverging
processes and their development in language contact situations. It
provides insights into the various forms of language contact and the
conditions under which bilingual speakers master their every-day life
in bilingual communities. Its nine contributions cover both
theoretical and typological aspects, such as the classification of
languages, the role of language contact, linguistic complexity and
spontaneous speech innovations, and convergence and divergence
processes in translation, (morpho)syntax and phonology/phonetics.
Taken together, these studies provide challenges for linguistic
theories that generalize from situations of monolingualism suggesting
instead that a sound linguistic theory cannot be a theory for just one
single, isolated language but must be a theory for at least two
languages. It must also account for the fact that some structures
involved in contact situations are not kept apart but develop in such
a way that the distance decreases between the languages involved.
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Contact Zones
The Mechanism of Contact Catalysis
Linguistic Change Under Contact Conditions
This handbook provides an important tool in understanding and dealing
with a wide range of management issues in call centres and contact
centres.

Electrical Contacts
This book deals with the mechanics of solid bodies in contact, a
subject intimately connected with such topics as fracture, hardness,
and elasticity. Coverage begins with an introduction to the mechanical
properties of materials, general fracture mechanics, and the fracture
of brittle solids. It then provides a detailed description of
indentation stress fields for both elastic and elastic-plastic
contact. In addition, the book discusses the formation of Hertzian
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cone cracks in brittle materials, subsurface damage in ductile
materials, and the meaning of hardness. Coverage concludes with an
overview of practical methods of indentation testing.

Creolization and Contact
Covering the choice, attachment, and testing of contact materials,
Electrical Contacts introduces a thorough discussion on making
electric contact and contact interface conduction, presents a general
outline of, and measurement techniques for, important corrosion
mechanisms, discusses the results of contact wear when plug-in
connections are made and broken, investigates the effect of thin noble
metal plating on electronic connections, relates crucial
considerations for making high- and low-power contact joints, details
arcing effects on contacts including contact erosion, welding, and
contamination, and contains nearly 2800 references, tables, equations,
drawings, and photographs.

Shield Mechanics and Critical Load Studies for Unsymmetric
Contact Configurations
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Interviewer's Aid for VD Contact Investigation
Contact
This ebook is a selective guide designed to help scholars and students
of the ancient world find reliable sources of information by directing
them to the best available scholarly materials in whatever form or
format they appear from books, chapters, and journal articles to
online archives, electronic data sets, and blogs. Written by a leading
international authority on the subject, the ebook provides
bibliographic information supported by direct recommendations about
which sources to consult and editorial commentary to make it clear how
the cited sources are interrelated. This ebook is just one of many
articles from Oxford Bibliographies Online: Atlantic History, a
continuously updated and growing online resource designed to provide
authoritative guidance through the scholarship and other materials
relevant to the study of Atlantic History, the study of the
transnational interconnections between Europe, North America, South
America, and Africa, particularly in the early modern and colonial
period. Oxford Bibliographies Online covers most subject disciplines
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within the social science and humanities, for more information visit
www.oxfordbibliographies.com.

Contact Lens Optics and Lens Design
A systematic treatment, based on Green's functions and integral
equations, is given to the analytical and numerical methods and
results for a great number of 3-D contact problems for elastic bodies.
Semi-bounded elastic bodies (layer, cylinder, space with cylindrical
or spherical cavity, 3-D wedge, special cases of which are half- and
quarter-spaces, cone) and finite elastic bodies (circular plate,
finite cylinder, spherical layer, spherical lens, sphere) are
considered. Methods introduced in the book can also be applied in
fracture mechanics, hydrodynamics, electrostatics, thermodynamics and
diffusion theory, continuum mechanics, and mathematical physics, as
well as by engineers and students in mathematics, mechanics, and
physics.

Coatings and Inks for Food Contact Materials
This Rapra Review Report, Coatings and Inks for Food Contact
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Materials, has attempted to cover all of the coatings and inks
products used in food contact scenarios. In practice, this encompasses
an extremely wide range of polymer systems and formulations, and an
emphasis has been placed on coatings and inks used in food packaging,
as this is usually regarded as representing the most important
application category with respect to the potential for migration to
occur. In addition to a thorough introduction of the polymers and
additives that are used to produce coatings and inks, there are also
chapters covering the regulation of these materials, the migration and
analytical tests that are performed on them to assess their
suitability for food contact applications, the migration data that
have been published, and the areas in the field that are receiving the
most attention for research and development. The report is accompanied
by around 400 abstracts compiled from the Polymer Library, to
facilitate further reading on this subject.

Languages in Contact and Contrast
From portrayals of African women’s bodies in early modern European
travel accounts to the relation between celibacy and Indian
nationalism to the fate of the Korean “comfort women” forced into
prostitution by the occupying Japanese army during the Second World
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War, the essays collected in Bodies in Contact demonstrate how a focus
on the body as a site of cultural encounter provides essential
insights into world history. Together these essays reveal the “body as
contact zone” as a powerful analytic rubric for interpreting the
mechanisms and legacies of colonialism and illuminating how attention
to gender alters understandings of world history. Rather than
privileging the operations of the Foreign Office or gentlemanly
capitalists, these historical studies render the home, the street, the
school, the club, and the marketplace visible as sites of imperial
ideologies. Bodies in Contact brings together important scholarship on
colonial gender studies gathered from journals around the world.
Breaking with approaches to world history as the history of “the West
and the rest,” the contributors offer a panoramic perspective. They
examine aspects of imperial regimes including the Ottoman, Mughal,
Soviet, British, Han, and Spanish, over a span of six hundred
years—from the fifteenth century through the mid-twentieth. Discussing
subjects as diverse as slavery and travel, ecclesiastical colonialism
and military occupation, marriage and property, nationalism and
football, immigration and temperance, Bodies in Contact puts women,
gender, and sexuality at the center of the “master narratives” of
imperialism and world history. Contributors. Joseph S. Alter, Tony
Ballantyne, Antoinette Burton, Elisa Camiscioli, Mary Ann Fay, Carter
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Vaughn Findley, Heidi Gengenbach, Shoshana Keller, Hyun Sook Kim, Mire
Koikari, Siobhan Lambert-Hurley, Melani McAlister, Patrick McDevitt,
Jennifer L. Morgan, Lucy Eldersveld Murphy, Rosalind O’Hanlon, Rebecca
Overmyer-Velázquez, Fiona Paisley, Adele Perry, Sean Quinlan,
Mrinalini Sinha, Emma Jinhua Teng, Julia C. Wells

Three-Dimensional Elastic Bodies in Rolling Contact
Ten years of research back up the bold new theory advanced by authors
Thomason and Kaufman, who rescue the study of contact-induced language
change from the neglect it has suffered in recent decades. The authors
establish an important new framework for the historical analysis of
all degrees of contact-induced language change.

Perpetual Contact
This title is directed primarily towards health care professionals
outside of the United States. The 3rd edition of Contact Lens Optics &
Lens Design provides a straightforward introduction and offers
solutions to the vast majority of contact lens optics problems likely
to be encountered in practice. This edition has been thoroughly
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updated and contains integral coverage of soft lenses, information on
the latest corneal measuring techniques, and expanded coverage of
astigmatism and corneal toricity. It includes a new chapter on
presbyopia and separate treatment of orthokeratology. Also included on
the CD-ROM, is a set of invaluable computer programs, which allow the
users to bypass tedious calculations in arriving at best fits. Offers
solutions to the vast majority of contact lens optics problems
Includes a companion CD-ROM with calculators to resolve fitting
problems Revised, expanded, and updated computer programs on CD-ROM
New two-color design throughout Color plate section Integral coverage
of soft and RGP lenses In-depth information on mean thickness and
harmonic mean thickness Discussion of the latest corneal measuring
techniques Wavefront aberrations Soft toric lenses discussed in detail
New chapter on presbyopia correction and soft lens bifocal design
Coverage of orthokeratology and other cutting-edge techniques

Contact
“Smart and funny, with characters so real and vulnerable, you want to
send them care packages. I loved this book.” —Rainbow Rowell From
debut author Mary H.K. Choi comes a compulsively readable novel that
shows young love in all its awkward glory—perfect for fans of Eleanor
Page 21/29

Bookmark File PDF Contact
& Park and To All the Boys I’ve Loved Before. For Penny Lee, high
school was a total nonevent. Her friends were okay, her grades were
fine, and while she’d somehow landed a boyfriend, they never managed
to know much about each other. Now Penny is heading to college in
Austin, Texas, to learn how to become a writer. It’s seventy-nine
miles and a zillion light years away from everything she can’t wait to
leave behind. Sam’s stuck. Literally, figuratively, emotionally,
financially. He works at a café and sleeps there too, on a mattress on
the floor of an empty storage room upstairs. He knows that this is the
god-awful chapter of his life that will serve as inspiration for when
he’s a famous movie director but right this second the seventeen bucks
in his checking account and his dying laptop are really testing him.
When Sam and Penny cross paths it’s less meet-cute and more a
collision of unbearable awkwardness. Still, they swap numbers and stay
in touch—via text—and soon become digitally inseparable, sharing their
deepest anxieties and secret dreams without the humiliating weirdness
of having to, you know, see each other.

Language Contact, Creolization, and Genetic Linguistics
Pulitzer Prize-winning author and astronomer Carl Sagan imagines the
greatest adventure of all—the discovery of an advanced civilization in
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the depths of space. In December of 1999, a multinational team
journeys out to the stars, to the most awesome encounter in human
history. Who—or what—is out there? In Cosmos, Carl Sagan explained the
universe. In Contact, he predicts its future—and our own.

Current Topics in Contact Dermatitis
At first it seemed impossible - a radio signal that came not from
Earth but from far beyond the nearest stars. But then the signal was
translated, and what had been impossible became terrifying. For the
signal contains the information to build a Machine that can travel to
the stars. A Machine that can take a human to meet those that sent the
message. They are eager to meet us: they have been watching and
waiting for a long time. And now they will judge.

Cultures in Contact
The papers in this collection throw fresh light on the relation
between language contact and contrastive linguistics. The book focuses
equally on the mutual influence of linguistic systems in contact and
on the language contrasts that govern the linguistic behaviour of the
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bilingual speaker.

Computational Contact Mechanics
Bodies in Contact
This treatise is concerned with the stresses and deformation of solid
bodies in contact with each other, along curved surfaces which touch
initially at a point or along a line. Examples are a railway wheel and
rail, or a pair of gear wheel teeth. Professor Johnson first reviews
the development of the theory of contact stresses since the problem
was originally addressed by H. Hertz in 1882. Next he discusses the
influence of friction and the topographical roughness of surfaces, and
this is incorporated into the theory of contact mechanics. An
important feature is the treatment of bodies which deform plastically
or viscoelastically. In addition to stationary contact, an appreciable
section of the book is concerned with bodies which are in sliding or
rolling contact, or which collide.

Convergence and Divergence in Language Contact Situations
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This book investigates the contact between Arawak and Tucanoan
languages spoken in the Vaupï¿½s river basin in northwest Amazonia,
which spans Colombia and Brazil. In this region language is seen as a
badge of identity: language mixing is resisted for ideological
reasons. The book considers which parts of the language categories are
likely to be borrowed. This study also examines changes brought about
by recent contact with European languages and culture, and the
linguistic effects of language obsolescence.

Contact
Textbook of Contact Dermatitis
As both colonizer and colonized (sometimes even simultaneously), women
were uniquely positioned at the axis of the colonial encounter the
so-called "contact zone" between Aboriginals and newcomers.
Aboriginal women shaped identities for themselves in both worlds. By
recognizing the necessity to "perform," they enchanted and educated
white audiences across Canada. On the other side of the coin,
newcomers imposed increasing regulation on Aboriginal women's bodies.
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Contact Zones provides insight into the ubiquity and persistence of
colonial discourse. What bodies belonged inside the nation, who were
outsiders, and who transgressed the rules these are the questions at
the heart of this provocative book.

Worldwide Abstracts of Published Papers Pertaining to
Contact Lenses
Fisher's Contact Dermatitis
The third edition of the Textbook of Contact Dermatitis is an update
on every conceivable aspect of the modern-day management of contact
dermatitis. Both irritant and allergic contact dermatitis are covered
clearly and comprehensively, special emphasis being given to
occupational aspects as well as to prevention, diagnosis and
treatment. The textbook also covers epidemiology, the computerization
of patch test data and patient information systems, noninvasive
bioengineering measurement techniques, methods of skin testing other
than patch testing, the histopathology of both irritant and allergic
contact dermatitis, and subjective reactions. The editors and
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contributing authors are all leading practitioners in the field. They
have augmented the chapters in this edition with the most important
references available.
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